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It’s that time of year when Wildfowlers should be investigating areas never 

tried before. Such places could well produce a bird or two. These spots can be 

close to your usual haunts you may even have seen the odd team of ducks 

flighting over them unshot during the season past. 

Remaining hidden on an estuary isn’t easy sometimes impossible especially on 

mud flats, however even on completely flat patches if you can lay down and 

keep motionless at the crucial time, success will come your way. 

If taking your four legged best buddy out with you it’s imperative that he or 

she also takes up the same motionless shape as yourself. If this can’t be 

achieved then forget it as no respectable quarry will come within shooting 

distance honest! Best left at home for another mission. 
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This weekend is the Scottish Game Fair and will include all sorts of goodies for 

like-minded people also some good Scottish weather. Fishing and shooting arts 

and crafts, great food oh! And not forgetting our National Gundog Team who 

will be competing in the 4 Nations competition, Best of luck guys. 

Unfortunately TVWA as a club didn’t muster a team for the BASC Interclub shoot 

nor did any Individuals take part as far as I know. I guess most members weren’t 

to keen to take part in competitive clays seeing as they only fire a few shells at 

the best of times, maybe next year. 

The WAGBI/BASC Challenge Cup that we held was returned to Trochry and 

should now be with its new owners.  

That’s all for now, If you’re at the Game Fair enjoy. 

       JM 

 


